
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

4 October 2022 

 

Dear families 

615 Bus Service - Update 

Following my communication yesterday, West Yorkshire Combined Authority have informed us today that First Bus will 
be looking to reinstate the morning 615 service next Monday. They have been unable to but a temporary service in place 
tomorrow, but they are currently working to get a temporary operator to run the service on Thursday and Friday this 
week. 

I would like to apologise for the disruption caused to families this week and I would like to thank you for your support 
whilst we resolve this matter. I will provide a further update tomorrow. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Jason Patterson 

Principal 

 

 


